
INCOME ASSISTANCE CLIENTS 

 

DUE TO THE COVID – 19 VIRUS COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 

STAFF ARE PRACTICING SOCIAL DISTANCING WHICH, MEANS 

KEEPING 3 FEET APART FROM OTHERS. 

 

Cheque day is still scheduled for March 25, 2020 however we are making 

appointments for each client.  This scheduled appointment will be  

limited to 10 mins per client. 

We don’t want a crowd outside, so please make sure you are here on 

time for your appointment. 

If you are sick please call and let us know if you can have someone pick 

up your chq. 

 

Please call Kirsten to schedule your appointment, 604-924-4177 


